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THE	GUARDIANS	
John	Grisham	

	
	

The	newest	legal	thriller	from	the		
#1	New	York	Times	bestselling	author.			

	
Doubleday	–	October	15,	2019	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	

	
	
	

In	the	small	north	Florida	town	of	Seabrook,	a	young	lawyer	named	Keith	Russo	was	shot	dead	
at	his	desk	as	he	worked	late	one	night.	The	killer	left	no	clues	behind.	There	were	no	witnesses,	
no	real	suspects,	no	one	with	a	motive.	The	police	soon	settled	on	Quincy	Miller,	a	young	black	
man	who	was	once	a	client	of	Russo’s.		
	
Quincy	was	framed,	convicted,	and	sent	to	prison	for	life.	For	twenty-two	years	he	languished	in	
prison	with	no	lawyer,	no	advocate	on	the	outside.	Then	he	wrote	a	letter	to	Guardian	
Ministries,	a	small	innocence	group	founded	by	a	lawyer/minister	named	Cullen	Post.			
	
Guardian	handles	only	a	few	innocence	cases	at	a	time,	and	Post	is	its	only	investigator.	He	
travels	the	South	fighting	wrongful	convictions	and	taking	cases	no	one	else	will	touch.	
With	Quincy	Miller,	though,	he	gets	far	more	than	he	bargained	for.	Powerful,	ruthless	people	
murdered	Keith	Russo,	and	they	do	not	want	Quincy	exonerated.		They	killed	one	lawyer	
twenty-two	years	ago,	and	they	will	kill	another	one	without	a	second	thought.	
	
John	Grisham	is	the	author	of	thirty	novels,	one	work	of	nonfiction,	a	collection	of	stories	and	seven	novels	
for	young	readers.	

	 	

• “The	Guardians	are	lawyers	who	believe	that	the	guilty	should	go	to	prison	and	that	the	
innocent	should	not.		It	is	their	mission	to	exonerate	their	clients	who	have	been	wrongfully	
convicted,	regardless	of	how	dangerous	the	cases	might	be.”	–	John	Grisham	
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SIN	EATER	

Megan	Campisi	

	
	

The	Handmaid’s	Tale	meets	Alice	in	Wonderland	
in	this	gripping	and	imaginative	historical	novel	
about	a	shunned	orphan	girl	in	16th-century	
England	who	is	ensnared	in	a	deadly	royal	plot	
and	must	turn	her	subjugation	into	her	power.		

		

Atria	–	April	7,	2020	
		

literary,	historical,	feminist,	horror,	dystopian	

		
		

	

		

For	the	crime	of	stealing	bread,	fourteen-year-old	May	receives	a	life	sentence:	she	must	become	
a	Sin	Eater—a	shunned	woman,	brutally	marked,	whose	fate	is	to	hear	the	final	confessions	of	
the	dying,	 eat	 ritual	 foods	 symbolizing	 their	 sins	 as	 a	 funeral	 rite,	 and	 thereby	 shoulder	 their	
transgressions	to	grant	their	souls	access	to	heaven.		Orphaned	and	friendless,	apprenticed	to	an	
older	Sin	Eater	who	cannot	speak	to	her,	May	must	make	her	way	in	a	dangerous	and	cruel	world	
she	barely	understands.	When	a	deer	heart	appears	on	the	coffin	of	a	royal	governess	who	did	
not	confess	to	the	dreadful	sin	it	represents,	the	older	Sin	Eater	refuses	to	eat	it.	She	is	taken	to	
prison,	tortured,	and	killed.	To	avenge	her	death,	May	must	find	out	who	placed	the	deer	heart	
on	the	coffin	and	why.	
			
Megan	Campisi	is	a	playwright,	novelist,	and	teacher.	Her	plays	have	been	performed	in	China,	France,	and	
the	United	States.	She	attended	Yale	University	and	the	L’École	International	de	Théâtre	Jacques	Lecoq.	She	
lives	in	Brooklyn,	New	York	with	her	family.	
		

Rights	 sold:	 UK	 &	 BC	 (Macmillan),	 Czech	 Republic	 (Host	 Sydavatelstvi),	 Hungary	 (Libri),	 Italy	
(Nord),	Poland	(Swiat	Ksiazki),	Romania	(Litera),	Russia	(AST),	World	Spanish	(Duomo)		
		

Editor:		Trish	Todd	 	 Agent:	Stephanie	Cabot	 	 Material:	ARCs

• “Sin	Eater	is	a	dark	and	thrilling	page	turner	that	turns	a	dystopian	eye	on	the	past	in	an	
unnervingly	contemporary	way.	All	hail	Megan	Campisi	and	her	smashing	novel.”	–	Emma	
Donoghue,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	Room	and	Akin	

• “An	in-depth,	lyrical	exploration	of	the	forced	reinvention	of	a	teenage	girl,	ripped	from	her	
normal	existence	into	a	life	of	shifting	public	sins	into	feminine	flesh,	literally.	Sin	Eater	is	a	
thrilling	surprise	-	Megan	Campisi	uses	the	history	of	patriarchal	injustice	to	create	a	keenly	
researched	feminist	arc	of	unexpected	abundance,	reckoning,	intellect,	and	ferocious	survival.”	
–	Maria	Dahvana	Headley,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	The	Mere	Wife	

• “The	Name	of	the	Rose	meets	Wolf	Hall	in	this	brilliant,	bewitching	novel.	Megan	Campisi	
conjures	a	deliciously	warped	version	of	sixteenth-century	Britain:	Tudor	England	in	a	funhouse	
mirror.	Her	heroine,	a	young	girl	cruelly	rendered	pariah,	is	ingeniously	sketched	and	achingly	
real.	Ms.	Campisi	has	created	a	dark,	rich	story	replete	with	humor,	unforgettable	characters,	
and	arcane	mysteries.	It	casts	a	spell	on	your	heart	and	mind	until	the	final	page.”	–	Jennie	
Melamed,	author	of	Gather	the	Daughters	

• “Rich	with	imaginative	and	historical	details,	Sin	Eater	is	part	mystery,	part	horror,	and—
ultimately—a	timeless	story	of	one	woman	regaining	her	power.	I	loved	this	from	beginning	to	
end.”	–	Christina	Dalcher,	author	of	Vox	
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THE	NIGHT	SWIM	
Megan	Goldin	

	

	
	

From	the	author	of	THE	ESCAPE	ROOM,	a	true	
crime	podcast	host	covering	a	controversial	rape	
trial	becomes	obsessed	with	solving	a	brutal	
murder	that	happened	in	the	same	town.		

	

St.	Martin’s	Press	–	August,	2020	
	

suspense,	murder,	cold	case,	legal	thriller	

	
NA	rights	sold	in	a	six-figure	deal	to	St.	Martin’s	Press		

	
		

	

		

After	the	first	season	of	her	true	crime	podcast	became	an	overnight	sensation	and	set	an	
innocent	man	free,	Rachel	Krall	is	now	a	household	name—and	the	last	hope	for	thousands	of	
people	seeking	justice.	But	she’s	used	to	being	recognized	for	her	voice,	not	her	face.	Which	
makes	it	all	the	more	unsettling	when	she	finds	a	note	on	her	car	windshield,	addressed	to	her,	
begging	for	help.		
	
The	small	seaside	town	of	Neapolis	is	being	torn	apart	by	a	devastating	rape	trial.	The	town’s	
golden	boy,	a	swimmer	destined	for	Olympic	greatness,	has	been	accused	of	raping	a	high	
school	student,	the	beloved	granddaughter	of	the	town's	legendary	police	chief.	Under	huge	
pressure	to	make	Season	Three	of	her	podcast	a	success,	Rachel	throws	herself	into	covering	
the	rape	trial	—but	the	mysterious	letters	keep	showing	up	in	unexpected	places.	Someone	is	
following	her,	and	she	won’t	stop	until	Rachel	finds	out	what	happened	to	her	sister	twenty-five	
years	ago.	
	
Megan	Goldin	is	the	acclaimed	author	of	The	Escape	Room.	She	worked	as	a	correspondent	for	Reuters	
and	other	media	outlets	where	she	covered	war,	peace,	international	terrorism	and	financial	meltdowns	in	
the	Middle	East	and	Asia.	She	is	now	based	in	Melbourne,	Australia	where	she	raises	three	sons	and	is	a	
foster	mum	to	Labrador	puppies	learning	to	be	guide	dogs.	
		

Rights	sold:	Australia/New	Zealand	(Penguin	Australia)	
Option	publishers:	Germany	(Piper),	Spain	(Penguin	Random	House	Grupo	Editorial),	Czech	
Republic	(Mlada	Fronta),	The	Netherlands	(Ambo	Anthos),	Poland	(Bukowy	Las),	Israel	(Yedioth) 
	
		

Editor:		Charlie	Spicer	 	 Agent:	David	Gernert	 	 Material:	Edited	manuscript

Praise	for	Megan	Goldin’s	THE	ESCAPE	ROOM:	
• “One	of	my	favorite	books	of	the	year.”	―Lee	Child	
• “Cancel	all	your	plans	and	call	in	sick;	once	you	start	reading,	you'll	be	caught	in	your	own	

escape	room―the	only	key	to	freedom	is	turning	the	last	page!”	―Kirkus	Reviews	(starred)	
• “A	sleek,	well-crafted	ride.”	―The	New	York	Times	
• “THE	ESCAPE	ROOM	works	as	the	ultimate	locked-room	mystery.”—Associated	Press	
• “Addicting.”	–Time	Magazine	
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EVVIE	DRAKE	STARTS	OVER	

Linda	Holmes	

	
	

A	heartfelt	debut	about	an	unlikely	relationship	
between	a	young	woman	who’s	lost	her	husband	
and	a	professional	athlete	who’s	lost	his	game.	

		

Ballantine	-	June	25,	2019	
		

women’s,	romance,	friendship,	humor,	baseball	

	
New	York	Times	bestseller	•	

Jenna	Bush	Hager	Book	Club	Pick	for	the	Today	Show	•	
NA	rights	sold	in	a	major	deal	to	Ballantine	•	13	foreign	deals		

		

In	a	sleepy	seaside	town	in	Maine,	recently	widowed	Eveleth	“Evvie”	Drake	rarely	leaves	her	large,	
painfully	empty	house	nearly	a	year	after	her	husband’s	death	in	a	car	crash.	Everyone	in	town,	
even	her	best	friend	Andy,	thinks	grief	keeps	her	locked	inside	and	Evvie	doesn’t	correct	them,	
even	 if	 secretly,	 that’s	 not	 necessarily	 the	 case.	Meanwhile,	 in	 New	 York	 City,	 Dean	 Tenney,	
former	Major	League	pitcher	and	Andy’s	childhood	best	friend,	is	wrestling	with	what	athletes	
living	out	their	worst	nightmares	call	the	“yips”:	he	can’t	throw	straight	anymore,	and	even	worse,	
he	can’t	figure	out	why.	As	the	media	storm	heats	up,	an	invitation	from	Andy	to	stay	in	Maine	
seems	like	the	perfect	chance	to	hit	the	reset	button	on	his	future.	
		
Linda	Holmes	 is	a	pop	culture	correspondent	 for	National	Public	Radio	and	 the	host	of	 the	podcast	Pop	
Culture	 Happy	 Hour,	 which	 has	 held	 sold-out	 live	 shows	 in	 New	 York,	 Los	 Angeles,	 Washington,	 and	
elsewhere.	Evvie	Drake	Starts	Over	is	her	first	novel.	
	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Hodder),	Brazil	(Intrinseca),	Croatia	(Znanje),	Germany	(Bastei	Luebbe),	
Hungary	(Central	Publishing),	Israel	(Tchelet),	Italy	(Sperling),	Lithuania	(Baltos	Lankos),	The	
Netherlands	(Luitingh	Sitjhoff),	Romania	(Nemira),	Russia	(AST),	Sweden	(Lavender	Lit),	Poland	
(Znak)	
	
Editor:		Sara	Weiss	 	 Agent:	Sarah	Burnes	 	 Material:	Finished	books	 	

• “A	warm	and	lovely	romance,	perfect	for	readers	of	Rainbow	Rowell	and	Louise	Miller.”	–	Kirkus	
Reviews	(starred	review)	

• “Charming,	hopeful,	and	gently	romantic…	Evvie	Drake	is	great	company.”	–Rainbow	Rowell,	#1	
New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	Eleanor	&	Park	

• “A	quirky,	sweet,	and	splendid	story	of	a	woman	coming	into	her	own…	an	absolute	delight.”	–	
Taylor	Jenkins	Reid,	author	of	The	Seven	Husbands	of	Evelyn	Hugo	

• “Deeply	moving	while	 simultaneously	hilarious,	Evvie	Drake	Starts	Over	 is	what	happens	when	
great	writing,	complex	and	charming	characters,	and	a	not-quite-what-you-expect	ending	collide.”	
–	Karen	White,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	Dreams	of	Falling	
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LONG	BRIGHT	RIVER	
Liz	Moore	

	
	

Two	sisters	travel	the	same	streets,	though	their	
lives	couldn’t	be	more	different.	

		

Then	one	of	them	goes	missing.	
		

Riverhead	Books	–	January	7,	2020	
		

thriller,	mystery,	suspense,	family,	addiction	

NA	rights	sold	in	13-way	auction	resulting	in	7-figure	deal	•	
Film	deal	with	producers	Amy	Pascal	(The	Post)	and	Neal	Moritz	

(Fast	and	Furious	franchise)	

		
In	 a	 Philadelphia	 neighborhood	 rocked	 by	 the	 opioid	 crisis,	 two	 once-inseparable	 sisters	 find	
themselves	at	odds.	One,	Kacey,	lives	on	the	streets	in	the	vise	of	addiction.	The	other,	Mickey,	
walks	those	same	blocks	on	her	police	beat.	They	don't	speak	anymore,	but	Mickey	never	stops	
worrying	about	her	sibling.	Then	Kacey	disappears,	suddenly,	at	the	same	time	that	a	mysterious	
string	of	murders	begins	 in	Mickey's	district,	and	Mickey	becomes	dangerously	obsessed	with	
finding	the	culprit--and	her	sister--before	it's	too	late.	Alternating	its	present-day	mystery	with	
the	story	of	the	sisters'	childhood	and	adolescence,	Long	Bright	River	is	at	once	heart-pounding	
and	heart-wrenching:	a	gripping	suspense	novel	that	is	also	a	moving	story	of	sisters,	addiction,	
and	the	formidable	ties	that	persist	between	place,	family,	and	fate.	
			

Liz	Moore’s	short	fiction	and	creative	nonfiction	have	appeared	in	venues	such	as	Tin	House,	The	New	York	
Times,	and	Narrative	Magazine.	She	is	the	winner	of	the	2014	Rome	Prize	in	Literature	and	is	the	author	of	
the	novels	Heft	and	The	Unseen	World,	both	recipients	of	high	acclaim.	
	
Rights	 sold:	 UK	 &	 BC	 (Hutchinson),	 France	 (Buchet-Chastel),	 Germany	 (C.H.	 Beck),	 Italy	 (NN	
Editore),	World	 Spanish	 (Alianza	 de	Novelas),	 Japan	 (Hayakawa),	 Korea	 (Golden	 Time),	 Russia	
(Eksmo)	
	
Editor:		Sarah	McGrath	 	 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	ARCs	

• "A	superlative	crime	novel.	Set	against	the	backdrop	of	Philadelphia’s	opioid	crisis,	this	is	not	just	
a	gripping	mystery	but	a	thoughtful,	powerful	novel	by	a	writer	who	displays	enormous	
compassion	for	her	characters.	[This]	is	an	outstanding	crime	novel,	bringing	to	mind	the	best	of	
Dennis	Lehane	or	David	Simon.	I	found	myself	eking	out	the	final	pages	because	I	didn’t	want	it	
to	end.”		–	Paula	Hawkins,	#1	NYT-bestselling	author	of	The	Girl	on	the	Train	

• "Long	Bright	River	is	a	remarkable,	profoundly	moving	novel	about	the	ties	that	bind	and	the	
irrevocable	wounds	of	childhood.	It’s	also	a	riveting	mystery,	perfectly	paced.	I	loved	every	page	
of	it."	–	Dennis	Lehane,	bestselling	author	of	Since	We	Fell	

• "Deeply	moving,	absolutely	page-turning	novel	-	give	this	to	readers	who	like	character-driven	
crime	novels	with	a	strong	sense	of	place.”	–	Booklist,	starred	review	
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INLAND	
Téa	Obreht	

	
	

The	New	York	Times	bestselling	and	Orange	
Prize-winning	author	of	The	Tiger’s	Wife	returns	
with	a	stunning	tale	of	perseverance	that	follows	

an	epic	journey	across	an	unforgettable	
landscape	of	magic	and	myth.	

		

Random	House	–	August	13,	2019	
		

literary,	historical,	ghosts,	family,	American	West	

New	York	Times	&	Times	UK	bestseller	•	Barack	Obama’s	Summer	2019	
Reading	List	selection	•	Barnes	&	Noble	August	2019	National	Book	Club	
selection	•	Amazon	Best	of	the	Month	&	Indie	Next	pick	for	August	2019	•	

Named	“Best	Book	of	Summer”	by	more	than	15	publications	•		
Kirkus,	PW,	Booklist,	Library	Journal	starred	reviews	

		

In	 the	 lawless,	 drought-ridden	 lands	 of	 the	 Arizona	 Territory	 in	 1893,	 two	 extraordinary	 lives	
collide.	Nora	is	an	unflinching	frontierswoman	awaiting	the	return	of	her	husband,	gone	searching	
for	water	amidst	a	drought,	and	her	elder	sons,	vanished	after	an	argument,	while	her	youngest	
son	 believes	 a	 mysterious	 beast	 is	 stalking	 their	 home,	 and	 her	 husband’s	 young	 cousin	
communes	with	spirits.	Lurie,	a	former	outlaw	haunted	by	ghosts,	finds	reprieve	in	an	unexpected	
relationship	inspiring	a	momentous	expedition	across	the	West.	The	intertwining	of	Nora’s	and	
Lurie’s	stories	is	the	surprise	and	suspense	of	this	brilliant	novel.	
			

Téa	Obreht	 is	author	of	The	Tiger’s	Wife,	winner	of	 the	Orange	Prize	and	 finalist	 for	 the	National	Book	
Award.	Born	in	Belgrade	(former	Yugoslavia),	she	has	lived	in	the	U.S.	since	age	12.	She	lives	in	New	York,	
New	York	and	teaches	at	Hunter	College.	
		

Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Weidenfeld	&	Nicolson),	France	 (Calmann	Levy),	 Italy	 (Rizzoli),	Germany	
(Rowohlt),	The	Netherlands	(Signatuur),	Finland	(WSOY),	Serbia	(Laguna),	Taiwan	(China	Times)		
	
Editor:		Andrea	Walker	 	 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	Finished	books	 	

• "A	bracingly	epic	and	imaginatively	mythic	journey	across	the	American	West	…	What	Obreht	
pulls	off	here	is	pure	poetry.	It	doesn’t	feel	written	so	much	as	extracted	from	the	mind	in	its	
purest,	clearest,	truest	form.”	–	Entertainment	Weekly	

• “Inland	is	a	classic	story,	told	in	a	classic	way—and	yet	it	feels	wholly	and	unmistakably	new	…	At	
once	a	new	Western	myth	and	a	far	realer	story	than	many	we	have	previously	received—and	
that’s	even	with	all	the	ghosts.”	–	NPR	

• “Exquisite	…	The	historical	detail	is	immaculate,	the	landscape	exquisitely	drawn;	the	prose	is	
hard,	muscular,	more	convincingly	Cormac	McCarthy	than	McCarthy	himself.”	–	The	Guardian	

• “Rivers	of	blood	and	ink	have	been	spilled	mythologizing	the	American	Southwest,	but	rarely	if	
ever	with	the	sort	of	giddy	beauty	Téa	Obreht	brings	to	the	page	…	[She]	displays	dazzling	
dexterity	and	wit	with	the	English	language,	transporting	the	reader	to	a	fantastical	late	19th	
century	that	borders	on	outright	fantasy,	where	descriptions	wax	decadent	and	ghosts	are	
treated	as	a	matter	of	fact.”	–	USA	Today	
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THE	NOBODY	PEOPLE	
Bob	Proehl	

	
	

When	a	group	of	outcasts	with	extraordinary	
abilities	comes	out	of	hiding,	their	clash	with	a	

violent	society	will	spark	a	revolution—	
or	an	apocalypse.	

		

Del	Rey	–	September	3,	2019	
		

literary,	sci	fi,	fantasy,	superheroes,	futuristic	

A	Del	Rey	lead	title	for	Fall	2019	•	
Sold	in	a	two-book,	six-figure	deal	for	NA	rights	•	UK	deal	with	Titan	
Film	rights	sold	to	20th	Century	Fox	with	Marc	Webb	producing	

		
Avi	 Hirsch	 has	 always	 known	 his	 daughter	 was	 different.	 But	 when	 others	 with	 incredible,	
otherworldly	 gifts	 reveal	 themselves	 to	 the	world,	 Avi	 realizes	 that	 her	 oddness	 is	 something	
more—that	she	is	something	more.	Emmeline	soon	meets	others	just	like	her:	Carrie	Norris,	a	
teenage	girl	who	can	turn	invisible,	but	just	wants	to	be	seen.	Fahima	Deeb,	a	woman	with	an	
uncanny	 knack	 for	 machinery,	 but	 it’s	 her	 Muslim	 faith	 that	 makes	 the	 U.S.	 government	
suspicious	of	her.		They	are	the	nobody	people—ordinary	individuals	with	extraordinary	gifts	who	
want	one	only	thing:	to	live	as	equals	in	an	America	that	is	gripped	by	fear	and	hatred.	But	the	
government	 is	passing	discriminatory	 laws.	Violent	mobs	are	taking	to	the	streets.	And	one	of	
their	own—an	angry	young	man	seething	with	self-loathing—has	used	his	power	in	an	act	of	mass	
violence	 that	 has	 put	 a	 new	 target	 on	 the	 community.	 The	 nobody	 people	must	 now	 stand	
together	and	fight	for	their	future,	or	risk	falling	apart.			
	

Bob	Proehl	is	the	author	of	A	Hundred	Thousand	Worlds,	a	Booklist	Best	Book	of	the	Year.	He	was	a	New	
York	Foundation	for	the	Arts	Fellow	in	Fiction	and	a	resident	at	the	Saltonstall	Arts	Colony.	His	work	has	
appeared	on	Salon,	as	part	of	the	33	⅓	book	series,	and	in	American	Short	Fiction.	
		

Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Titan)	
	
Editor:		Sarah	Peed	 	 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	Finished	books	 	

• "Much	like	the	X-Men	comics,	Proehl	masterfully	uses	science	fiction	as	a	lens	to	examine	social	
inequality	and	human	evil.	Readers	will	find	it	hard	to	believe	that	they’re	not	actually	looking	
into	the	near	future.”	–	Booklist	

• “Smart,	exciting,	lyrical,	and	fun.	This	astonishing	book	brings	the	superhero	universe	of	Marvel	
or	DC	into	our	own,	with	all	its	rough	edges	and	ugliness.	Once	you	start	reading,	you	won't	be	
able	to	stop.”	–	Sam	J.	Miller,	Nebula	Award-winning	author	of	Blackfish	City	

• “Thoughtful,	nuanced,	kinetic,	and,	above	all,	human,	this	is	the	superhero	story	we've	been	
waiting	for.”	–	Seanan	McGuire,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	the	October	Daye	series	

• “Bob	Proehl	brings	striking	realism	to	this	extraordinary	story,	delving	into	the	notion	of	
otherness	with	nuance	and	complexity.	With	an	ensemble	cast	of	badass,	cool-as-hell,	and	
deeply	human	characters,	The	Nobody	People	is	a	super-fun	ride	and	a	timely	tale	of	love,	hate,	
and	everything	in	between.”	–	Sylvain	Neuvel,	author	of	The	Themis	Files	
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ANYONE	
Charles	Soule	

	
	

Charles	Soule	brings	his	signature	knowledge—and	
wariness—of	technology	to	his	sophomore	novel	set	
in	a	realistic	future	about	a	brilliant	female	scientist	
who	creates	a	technology	that	allows	for	the	transfer	
of	human	consciousness	between	bodies,	and	the	

transformations	this	process	wreaks	upon	the	world.	
	

Harper	Perennial	-	December	3,	2019	
			

suspense,	thriller,	supernatural,	futuristic,	action	

		
	
		

Inside	 a	 barn	 in	 Ann	 Arbor,	Michigan,	 a	 scientist	 searching	 for	 an	 Alzheimer’s	 cure	 throws	 a	
switch—and	finds	herself	mysteriously	transported	into	her	husband’s	body.	What	begins	as	a	
botched	experiment	will	change	her	life—and	the	world—forever…	Over	two	decades	later,	all	
across	the	planet,	“flash”	technology	allows	individuals	the	ability	to	transfer	their	consciousness	
into	 other	 bodies	 for	 specified	 periods,	 paid,	 registered	 and	 legal.	 Society	 has	 been	 utterly	
transformed	by	the	process,	from	travel	to	warfare	to	entertainment;	“Be	anyone	with	Anyone”	
the	tagline	of	the	company	offering	this	ultimate	out-of-body	experience.	But	beyond	the	reach	
of	 the	 law	 and	 government	 regulators	 is	 a	 sordid	 black	 market	 called	 the	 darkshare,	 where	
desperate	“vessels”	anonymously	rent	out	their	bodies,	no	questions	asked	for	any	purpose	-	sex,	
drugs,	crime...	or	worse.		
		

Like	Blade	Runner	crossed	with	Get	Out,	Charles	Soule’s	thought-provoking	work	of	speculative	
fiction	takes	us	to	a	world	where	identity,	morality,	and	technology	collide.	
		

Based	in	Brooklyn,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	Charles	Soule	is	a	writer	of	novels	(previously:	The	
Oracle	 Year),	 comics,	 screenplays	 and	 stories	 of	 all	 types.	 He	 is	 best	 known	 for	writing	Daredevil,	 She-
Hulk,	Death	of	Wolverine	and	various	Star	Wars	comics	from	Marvel	Comics,	as	well	as	his	creator-owned	
series	Curse	Words	from	Image	Comics	and	the	award-winning	political	sci-fi	epic	Letter	44	from	Oni	Press.	
	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Hodder)	
	
Editor:		Sarah	Nelson	 	 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	Finished	books

• "[Anyone]	is	fast-paced	and	suspenseful.	Soule’s	uncomfortable	vision	of	the	future	will	please	
readers	of	cutting-edge	speculative	fiction.”	–	Publishers	Weekly	

• “With	his	second	novel,	Anyone,	Charles	Soule	establishes	himself	as	an	author	that	readers	of	
speculative	fiction	will	love	for	years	to	come.	The	book	will	leave	you	thinking	about	gender,	
power,	and	what	it	means	to	be	human	for	long	after	the	final	chapter.”	–	Jennifer	Wright,	
author	of	Get	Well	Soon:	History’s	Worst	Plagues	and	the	Heroes	That	Fought	Them	

• “This	book	captures	the	imagination	and	double-edged	sword	of	our	greatest	scientific	leaps.	
The	same	technology	that	can	cure	the	world’s	ills	might	also	cause	us	to	spiral	into	our	own	
greed,	selfishness,	and	vanity.	Charles	Soule’s	Anyone	is	a	remarkable,	consequential	novel	and	a	
terrifying	wake-up	call.”	–	Susan	Henderson,	author	of	The	Flicker	of	Old	Dreams	
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THE	COLDEST	WARRIOR	

Paul	Vidich	

	
	

The	new	novel	by	acclaimed	espionage	author	
Paul	Vidich	explores	the	dark	side	of	intelligence,	
when	a	CIA	officer	delves	into	a	cold	case	from	

the	1950s―with	fatal	consequences.	
	

Pegasus	Books	–	February	4,	2020	
			

thriller,	espionage,	Cold	War,	conspiracy	
		

		

In	1953,	Dr.	Charles	Wilson,	a	government	scientist,	died	when	he	“jumped	or	fell”	from	the	ninth	
floor	of	a	Washington	hotel.	As	his	wife	and	children	grieve,	the	details	of	the	incident	remain	
buried	for	twenty-two	years.	With	the	release	of	the	Rockefeller	Commission	report	on	illegal	CIA	
activities	in	1975,	the	Wilson	case	suddenly	becomes	news	again.	Wilson’s	family	and	the	public	
are	demanding	answers,	especially	as	some	come	to	suspect	the	CIA	of	foul	play,	and	agents	in	
the	CIA,	FBI,	and	White	House	will	do	anything	to	make	sure	the	truth	doesn’t	get	out.	 	Enter	
agent	Jack	Gabriel,	an	old	friend	of	the	Wilson	family	who	is	instructed	by	the	CIA	director	to	find	
out	what	really	happened	to	Wilson.	It’s	Gabriel’s	last	mission	before	he	retires	from	the	agency,	
and	his	most	perilous	-	the	closer	he	gets	to	the	truth,	the	more	his	entire	family	is	at	risk.			
	

Following	in	the	footsteps	of	spy	fiction	greats	like	Graham	Green,	John	Le	Carré,	and	Alan	Furst,	
Paul	 Vidich	 presents	 a	 tale―based	 on	 the	 unbelievable	 true	 story	 told	 in	
Netflix’s	Wormwood―that	doesn’t	shy	away	from	the	true	darkness	in	the	shadows	of	espionage.	
		
Paul	 Vidich	 is	 the	 acclaimed	 author	 of	An	Honorable	Man	 and	 The	 Good	 Assassin,	 and	 his	 fiction	 and	
nonfiction	 have	 appeared	 in	 the	Wall	 Street	 Journal,	 LitHub,	 CrimeReads,	 Fugue,	 The	Nation,	Narrative	
Magazine,	Wordriot,	and	others.	He	lives	in	New	York.	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(No	Exit	Press)	
	
Editor:		Katie	McGuire	 	 Agent:	Will	Roberts	 	 	Material:		Final	pages

“If	we’re	going	to	choose	a	21st	century	Graham	Greene,	I	nominate	Paul	Vidich.”	–	Mitch	Silver,	
author	of	The	Bookworm		
	“The	tale	Paul	Vidich	tells	in	The	Coldest	Warrior―based	on	true	events―could	not	be	more	chilling.	
Though	the	action	of	the	book	takes	place	nearly	half	a	century	ago,	it	reads	as	an	allegory	and	a	
reminder	for	our	time,	a	story	about	what	is	possible	for	bad	people	to	accomplish	if	good	people	look	
away.”	–	S.	J.	Rozan,	bestselling	author	of	Paper	Son	
“The	Coldest	Warrior	takes	a	true	story	of	political/espionage	intrigue	and	fictionalizes	it	in	such	a	way	
that	it	reads	like	a	deadly	serious	spy	novel	from	the	Cold	War	era.	Taut,	tense,	and	fascinating.”									
–	Raymond	Benson,	author	of	'Blues	in	the	Dark'	and	the	five-book	'The	Black	Stiletto'	serial	
“Filled	with	action,	haunting	details	and	compelling	characters.	Highly	recommended.”	–	Brendan	
DuBois,	award-winning	and	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	
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AUGUST	
Callan	Wink	

	
	

A	boy	coming	of	age	in	a	part	of	the	country	
that's	being	left	behind	is	at	the	heart	of	this	
dazzling	novel	–	the	first	by	an	award-winning	

author	of	short	stories	that	evoke		
the	American	West.		

	

Random	House	–	March	31,	2020	
		

literary,	coming	of	age,	Montana,	small	town	

		

August	is	an	average	twelve-year-old.	He	likes	dogs	and	fishing	and	doesn't	mind	early-morning	
chores	on	his	family's	Michigan	dairy	farm.	But	following	a	messy	divorce,	his	mother	decides	that	
she	and	August	need	to	start	over	in	a	new	town.	There,	he	tries	to	be	an	average	teen--football	
and	homework--but	when	his	role	in	a	shocking	act	of	violence	throws	him	off-course	once	more,	
he	flees	to	a	ranch	in	rural	Montana	where	he	learns	that	even	the	smallest	of	communities	have	
dark	secrets.	Covering	August's	adolescence,	from	age	twelve	to	nineteen,	this	gorgeously	written	
novel	bears	witness	to	the	joys	and	traumas	that	irrevocably	shape	us	all.	Filled	with	unforgettable	
characters	and	stunning	natural	landscapes,	this	book	is	a	moving	and	provocative	look	at	growing	
up	in	the	American	heartland.	
	
Callan	Wink	has	been	awarded	fellowships	by	the	National	Endowment	for	the	Arts	and	Stanford	University,	
where	 he	 was	 a	 Wallace	 Stegner	 Fellow.	 His	 stories	 and	 essays	 appear	 widely,	 including	 in	 The	 New	
Yorker,	Granta,	Zoetrope,	Playboy,	Men's	Journal	and	The	Best	American	Short	Stories.	His	first	book,	Dog	
Run	Moon,	was	shortlisted	for	the	Dylan	Thomas	Prize	and	received	a	PEN/Hemingway	Award	Honorable	
Mention.	 In	 the	 warm	 months	 he	 lives	 in	 Livingston,	 Montana	 where	 he	 is	 a	 fly	 fishing	 guide	 on	 the	
Yellowstone	River.	In	the	winter	he	surfs	in	Santa	Cruz,	California.	
	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Granta),	France	(Albin	Michel),	Germany	(Suhrkamp)	
	
Editor:		Caitlin	McKenna		 Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	 Material:	2nd	pass	pages

• “The	unsentimental	education	of	a	farm	boy	from	Michigan,	August	wastes	no	words.	It	reads	
like	early	Hemingway,	retooled	for	the	present.	Work,	pain,	weather,	violence,	the	bitten-off	
curse	of	American	masculinity—you’ll	find	yourself	praying	for	the	redemption	of	its	laconic,	
damaged,	wonderful,	still	very	young	hero.”	–	William	Finnegan,	Pulitzer	Prize–winning	author	
of	Barbarian	Days	

• “August	is	an	exceptional	coming-of-age	story.	Callan	Wink	is	too	wise	and	empathetic	a	writer	
to	ever	allow	his	readers	easy	judgments	as	we	follow	his	memorable	young	protagonist	on	his	
precarious	way	through	adolescence.	An	outstanding	debut	novel	and	worthy	follow-up	to	
Wink’s	widely	praised	collection	of	stories.”	–	Ron	Rash,	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	
of	The	Risen	and	Serena	

• “Callan	Wink’s	characters	are	as	real	and	vivid	as	if	they’d	stepped	into	your	living	room,	
uninvited,	to	tell	their	stories.	His	style	is	as	clear,	precise,	and	starkly	poetic	as	the	young	
Hemingway’s,	but	with	a	more	droll	sense	of	humor.	This	book	is	simply	super—a	deft,	beautiful,	
deeply	engaging	read.”	–	Brad	Watson,	author	of	Miss	Jane	
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THE	ECONOMISTS’	HOUR:	
False	Prophets,	Free	Markets,		
and	the	Fracture	of	Society	

Binyamin	Appelbaum	

	
		

In	this	fascinating	character-driven	history,	a	
New	York	Times	editorial	writer	and	Pulitzer	Prize	

finalist	spotlights	the	economists	who	
championed	the	rise	of	markets	and	

fundamentally	reshaped	the	modern	world.	
		

Little,	Brown	–	September	3,	2019	
			

economics,	business,	government,	public	policy	

One	of	O	Magazine’s	Top	Books	to	Read	Before	the	2020	Election	
•	Amazon	Best	of	the	Month	

		

Before	the	1960s,	politicians	had	never	paid	much	attention	to	economists.	But	as	the	post-World	
War	II	boom	began	to	sputter,	economists	gained	influence	and	power	--	first	in	the	United	States	
and	 then	 around	 the	 world	 as	 their	 ideas	 inspired	 nations	 to	 curb	 government,	 unleash	
corporations,	 and	 hasten	 globalization.	 Milton	 Friedman's	 libertarian	 ideals,	 Arthur	 Laffer's	
supply-side	 economics	 and	Paul	 Volcker's	 austere	 campaign	 against	 inflation	 all	 left	 profound	
marks.	 So	 did	 lesser-known	 figures	 like	 Walter	 Oi,	 a	 blind	 economist	 whose	 calculations	
influenced	President	Nixon's	decision	to	end	military	conscription;	Alfred	Kahn,	who	deregulated	
air	travel;	and	Thomas	Schelling,	who	put	a	dollar	value	on	human	life.	
		

The	economists	promised	steady	growth	and	broadly-shared	prosperity,	but	they	failed	to	deliver.	
Instead,	the	single-minded	embrace	of	markets	has	come	at	the	expense	of	soaring	economic	
inequality,	the	faltering	health	of	liberal	democracy,	and	the	prospects	of	future	generations.	
		

Binyamin	Appelbaum	writes	about	economics	and	business	for	The	New	York	Times,	and	was	a	Washington	
correspondent	 covering	 economic	 policy	 in	 the	 aftermath	 of	 the	 2008	 crisis.	 His	 reporting	 on	 subprime	
lending	for	The	Charlotte	Observer	won	a	George	Polk	Award	and	was	a	finalist	for	the	2008	Pulitzer	Prize.	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Picador),	Brazil	(Sextante),	China	(CITIC),	Germany	(S.	Fischer),	Italy	
(Hoepli),	Japan	(Hayakawa),	Korea	(Bookie	Publishing),	The	Netherlands	(Thomas	Rap),	Taiwan	
(Good	Morning	Press)	
		

Editor:		Vanessa	Mobley		 Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	 Material:	Finished	books

• “This	thoroughly	researched,	comprehensive,	and	critical	account	of	the	economic	philosophies	
that	have	reigned	for	the	past	half	century	powerfully	indicts	them.”	–	Publishers	Weekly	(starred)	

• 	“A	 powerful	 must-read	 for	 all	 those	 interested	 in	 reinvigorating	 the	 credibility	 of	 economics,	
especially	in	policymaking	circles.”	–	Mohamed	A.	El-Erian,	author	of	New	York	Times	bestsellers	
When	Markets	Collide	and	The	Only	Game	in	Town	

• “The	wider	story	of	the	market-centric	worldview	provides	the	meat	of	Appelbaum’s	narrative.	It	
is	 a	 tricky	 tale	 to	 tell,	 because	 many	 of	 the	 myths	 of	 the	 era	 fall	 apart	 on	 close	
inspection.	 	 Appelbaum’s	 strength	 is	 that	 he	 generally	 acknowledges	 these	 complexities	 and	
makes	it	his	mission	to	highlight	instances	where	the	market	mind-set	went	awry.		Inequality	has	
grown	 to	 unacceptable	 extremes	 in	 highly	 developed	 economies.”	 –	 Sebastian	 Mallaby,	 The	
Atlantic		

• “Lively	and	entertaining…	The	Economists’	Hour	is	a	reminder	of	the	power	of	ideas	to	shape	the	
course	of	history."	–	Liaquat	Ahamed,	The	New	Yorker	
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RANGE:	
Why	Generalists	Triumph	
in	a	Specialized	World	

David	Epstein	

	
		

What’s	the	most	effective	path	to	success	in	any	
domain?	It’s	not	what	you	think.	

		

Riverhead	–	May	28,	2019	
			

social	psychology,	business,	creativity,	experts	

	#1	New	York	Times	bestseller	•	Sunday	Times	bestseller	in	the	UK	
•	Shortlisted	for	the	FT	Business	Book	of	the	Year		

•	20	foreign	deals	
		

Plenty	of	experts	argue	that	anyone	who	wants	to	develop	a	skill,	play	an	instrument,	or	lead	their	
field	 should	 start	 early,	 focus	 intensely,	 and	 rack	 up	 as	many	 hours	 of	 deliberate	 practice	 as	
possible.	But	a	closer	 look	at	the	world’s	top	performers	shows	that	early	specialization	 is	the	
exception,	 not	 the	 rule.	David	 Epstein	 examined	 the	world’s	most	 successful	 athletes,	 artists,	
musicians,	inventors,	forecasters	and	scientists.	He	discovered	that	in	most	fields,	generalists,	not	
specialists,	 are	 primed	 to	 excel.	 While	 generalists	 often	 find	 their	 path	 late,	 they	 are	 more	
creative,	more	agile,	and	able	to	make	connections	their	more	specialized	peers	can’t	see.	Range	
explains	how	to	maintain	the	benefits	of	breadth,	diverse	experience,	interdisciplinary	thinking,	
and	delayed	concentration	in	a	world	that	demands	hyperspecialization,	and	explores	how	people	
who	think	broadly	and	embrace	diverse	experiences	and	perspectives	will	increasingly	thrive.	
	

David	Epstein	is	the	author	of	the	New	York	Times	bestseller	The	Sports	Gene.	He	has	master's	degrees	in	
environmental	science	and	journalism,	and	has	worked	as	an	 investigative	reporter	for	ProPublica	and	a	
senior	writer	for	Sports	Illustrated.	He	lives	in	Washington,	DC.		
	

Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Macmillan),	Brazil	(Editora	Globo),	China	(Gingko),	Germany	(Redline	
Verlag),	Indonesia	(PT	Gramedia),	Italy	(Luiss	University	Press),	Japan	(Nikkei	Business),	Korea	
(Open	Books),	The	Netherlands	(Prometheus),	Poland	(Zysk),	Portugal	(Lua	de	Papel),	Russia	
(Eksmo),	Slovakia	(Premedia),	Spain	(Urano),	Sweden	(Volante),	Taiwan	(Acme),	Ukraine	(Vivat),	
Israel	(Yediot),	Thailand	(Salt),	Slovenia	(UMco)	
		

Editor:		Courtney	Young		 Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	 Material:	Finished	books

• "Extraordinary.”	–	The	Guardian	
• "The	most	important	business	–	and	parenting	–	book	of	the	year.”	–	Forbes	
• “Range	 is	 an	urgent	and	 important	book,	 an	 essential	 read	 for	 bosses,	 parents,	 coaches,	 and	

anyone	who	cares	about	improving	performance.”	–Daniel	H.	Pink,	author	of	When	and	Drive	
• The	storytelling	is	so	dramatic,	the	wielding	of	data	so	deft	and	the	lessons	so	strikingly	framed	

that	it’s	never	less	than	a	pleasure	to	read.”	–	New	York	Times	Book	Review	
• “For	 reasons	 I	 cannot	 explain,	 David	 Epstein	 manages	 to	 make	 me	 thoroughly	 enjoy	 the	

experience	of	being	told	that	everything	I	thought	about	something	was	wrong.	I	loved	Range.”	
–	Malcolm	Gladwell,	author	of	Outliers	and	The	Tipping	Point	



nonfiction	
 

	

 

14 

DICTIONARY	OF	THE	UNDOING	
John	Freeman	

	
		

A	powerful,	polemic	essay	collection	in	defense	of	
words,	language	and	principle,	delivered	in	John	

Freeman's	visceral,	poetic	voice.	
		

MCD	x	FSG	–	November	12,	2019	
			

essays,	language,	politics,	cultural	anthropology	

	

	
		

For	John	Freeman―literary	critic,	essayist,	editor,	poet	–	it	is	the	rare	moment	when	words	are	
not	enough.	But	in	the	wake	of	the	election	of	2016,	words	felt	useless,	even	indulgent.	Action	
was	the	only	reasonable	response.	He	took	to	the	streets	in	protest,	and	the	sense	of	community	
and	collective	conviction	felt	right.	But	the	assaults	continued―on	citizens’	rights	and	long-held	
compacts,	on	the	core	principles	of	our	culture	and	civilization,	and	on	our	language	itself.	Words	
seemed	to	be	losing	the	meanings	they	once	had	and	Freeman	was	compelled	to	return	to	their	
defense.	The	result	is	his	Dictionary	of	the	Undoing.	
		

From	A	to	Z,	“Agitate”	to	“Zygote,”	Freeman	assembled	the	words	that	felt	most	essential,	most	
potent,	and	began	to	build	a	case	for	their	renewed	power	and	authority,	each	word	building	on	
the	last.	The	message	that	emerged	was	not	to	retreat	behind	books,	but	to	emphatically	engage	
in	the	public	sphere,	to	redefine	what	it	means	to	be	a	literary	citizen.	
	
With	an	afterword	by	Valeria	Luiselli	(author	of	Lost	Children	Archive),	Dictionary	of	the	Undoing	
is	 a	 necessary,	 resounding	 cri	 de	 coeur	 in	 defense	 of	 language,	 meaning,	 and	 our	 ability	 to	
imagine,	describe,	and	build	a	better	world.	
		
John	Freeman	is	the	editor	of	Freeman's,	executive	editor	of	the	Literary	Hub,	and	former	editor	of	Granta.	
His	books	include	How	to	Read	a	Novelist	and	The	Tyranny	of	E-mail;	Tales	of	Two	Americas,	an	anthology	
of	new	writing	about	inequality	in	the	U.S.	today;	and	Maps,	his	debut	poetry	collection.	His	work	has	been	
translated	into	more	than	twenty	languages.	
		

Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Constable	&	Robinson),	Bosnia	(BuyBook),	Italy	(Edizioni	Black	Coffee)	
			

Editor:		Sean	McDonald	 	 Agent:	Sarah	Burnes	 	 Material:	ARCs	

• "One	of	the	most	preeminent	book	people	of	our	time.”	–	Dave	Eggers	
• “A	 protest,	 a	 poem,	 and	 a	 plea,	 Freeman’s	 utterly	 original	 manifesto	 is	 a	 pocket	manual	 for	

informed	political	dissent	and	a	must-read	for	all	thinking	citizens.”	–	Publishers	Weekly	(starred)	
• "Exuberant	and	inspiring	clarion	calls	for	activism."	–	Kirkus	
• 	“Poet	and	editor,	John	Freeman,	has	created	a	work	of	both	artistry	and	activism	in	Dictionary	of	

the	Undoing,	a	lexicon	of	what	should	matter	from	A	to	Z	–	a	complex	and	nuanced	rebirthing	of	
words	that	have	been	worn	away	by	the	strife	and	noise	of	this	era.”	–	Walter	Mosely	
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HIDDEN	VALLEY	ROAD:	
Inside	the	Mind	of	an	American	Family	

Robert	Kolker	

	
		

The	heartrending	story	of	a	midcentury	American	
family	with	twelve	children,	six	of	them	

diagnosed	with	schizophrenia,	that	became	
science's	great	hope	in	the	quest	to	understand	

the	disease.		
	

Doubleday	–	April	7,	2020	
			

schizophrenia,	mental	illness,	genetics,	family

UK/BC	rights	sold	at	auction	•	German	rights	preempted	•	new	
book	by	an	award-winning	and	New	York	Times-bestselling	author			

		

Don	and	Mimi	Galvin	seemed	to	be	living	the	American	dream.	After	World	War	II,	Don's	work	
with	the	Air	Force	brought	them	to	Colorado,	where	their	twelve	children	perfectly	spanned	the	
baby	boom,	from	1945	to	1965.	In	those	years,	there	was	an	established	script	for	a	family	like	
the	Galvins--aspiration,	hard	work,	upward	mobility,	domestic	harmony--and	they	worked	hard	
to	play	their	parts.	But	behind	the	scenes	was	a	different	story:	psychological	breakdown,	sudden	
shocking	violence,	hidden	abuse.	By	the	mid-1970s,	six	of	the	ten	Galvin	boys,	one	after	another,	
were	diagnosed	as	schizophrenic.	How	could	all	this	happen	to	one	family?	
		

What	took	place	inside	the	house	on	Hidden	Valley	Road	was	so	extraordinary	that	the	Galvins	
became	one	of	the	first	families	to	be	studied	by	the	National	Institute	of	Mental	Health.	Their	
story	offers	a	shadow	history	of	the	science	of	schizophrenia,	from	the	era	of	institutionalization,	
lobotomy,	and	the	schizophrenogenic	mother	to	the	search	for	genetic	markers	for	the	disease,	
always	amid	profound	disagreements	about	the	nature	of	the	illness	itself.	Samples	of	their	DNA	
informed	 decades	 of	 genetic	 research	 that	 continues	 today,	 offering	 paths	 to	 treatment,	
prediction,	and	even	eradication	of	the	disease	for	future	generations.	
	

Robert	Kolker	is	the	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	Lost	Girls.	As	a	journalist,	his	work	has	appeared	
in	New	York	magazine,	Bloomberg	Businessweek,	The	New	York	Times	Magazine,	Wired,	GQ,	O	magazine,	
and	Men's	 Journal.	 He	 is	 a	 National	Magazine	 Award	 finalist	 and	 a	 recipient	 of	 the	 2011	 Harry	 Frank	
Guggenheim	Award	for	Excellence	in	Criminal	Justice	Reporting	from	the	John	Jay	College	of	Criminal	Justice.	
	

Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Quercus),	Germany	(BTB)	
	
	Editor:		Kris	Puopolo						Agent:	David	Gernert	&	Chris	Parris-Lamb					Material:	1st	pass	pages

Advance	praise	for	Hidden	Valley	Road:	
• "This	broad-ranging,	highly	readable,	and	deeply	unsettling	book	tells	the	story	of	a	family	beset	

with	schizophrenia,	and	in	doing	so	provides	meaningful	insights	into	the	devastation	caused	by	
the	disease.		It	is,	equally,	a	study	of	the	multiple	ways	in	which	familial	denial	can	exacerbate	the	
inherent	pain	of	mental	illness,	and	of	the	courage	required	both	of	those	who	are	themselves	
diagnosed	with	 it	 and	 of	 those	who	 choose	 to	 help	 and	 support	 them."	 –	 Andrew	 Solomon,	
National	Book	Award-winning	author	of	The	Noonday	Demon	

• “An	extraordinary	case	study	and	tour	de	force	of	reporting.”	–	Sylvia	Nasar,	author	of	A	Beautiful	
Mind	
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HOW	TO:	
Absurd	Scientific	Advice	for		

Common	Real-World	Problems	

Randall	Munroe	

	
		

The	world's	most	entertaining	and	useless	self-
help	guide,	from	the	brilliant	mind	behind	wildly	
popular	webcomic	xkcd	and	the	#1	New	York	
Times	bestsellers	What	If?	and	Thing	Explainer	

	

Riverhead	–	September	3,	2019	
			

popular	science,	physics,	trivia,	humor,	comics	

#1	New	York	Times,	Sunday	Times	UK	and	Der	Spiegel	bestseller	•	Super	
lead	title	in	the	US,	UK,	Germany,	and	elsewhere	•	Millions	of	copies	of	
Randall	Munroe’s	books	sold	worldwide	•	Multi-city	book	tour	in	US	and	
Europe	•	Entertainment	Weekly	10	Best	Nonfiction	Books	of	the	Year	

		

For	any	task	you	might	want	to	do,	there's	a	right	way,	a	wrong	way,	and	a	way	so	monumentally	
complex,	excessive,	and	inadvisable	that	no	one	would	ever	try	it.	How	To	is	a	guide	to	the	third	
kind	 of	 approach.	 It's	 full	 of	 highly	 impractical	 advice	 for	 everything	 from	 landing	 a	 plane	 to	
digging	 a	hole.	 Bestselling	 author	 and	 cartoonist	 Randall	Munroe	explains	how	 to	predict	 the	
weather	by	analyzing	the	pixels	of	your	Facebook	photos.	He	teaches	you	how	to	tell	if	you're	a	
baby	boomer	or	a	90's	kid	by	measuring	the	radioactivity	of	your	teeth.	He	offers	tips	for	taking	
a	selfie	with	a	telescope,	crossing	a	river	by	boiling	it,	and	powering	your	house	by	destroying	the	
fabric	of	space-time.	And	if	you	want	to	get	rid	of	the	book	once	you're	done	with	it,	he	walks	you	
through	your	options	for	proper	disposal,	including	dissolving	it	in	the	ocean,	converting	it	to	a	
vapor,	using	tectonic	plates	to	subduct	it	into	the	Earth's	mantle,	or	launching	it	into	the	Sun.	
		

Randall	Munroe	is	the	author	of	the	#1	New	York	Times	bestsellers	What	If?	and	Thing	Explainer,	the	science	
question-and-answer	blog	What	If,	and	the	popular	webcomic	xkcd.	A	former	NASA	roboticist,	he	left	the	
agency	in	2006	to	draw	comics	on	the	internet	full-time.	He	lives	in	Massachusetts.	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(John	Murray),	Brazil	(Companhia	das	Letras),	China	(United	Sky),	Czech	
Republic	(Prah),	Germany	(Penguin	Verlag),	Hungary	(Athenaeum),	Italy	(Bompiani),	Japan	
(Hayakawa),	Korea	(Sigongsa),	The	Netherlands	(Spectrum),	France	(Flammarion),	Poland	
(Czarna	Owca),	Sweden	(Volante),	Taiwan	(Commonwealth),	Romania	(Publica),	Russia	(AST),	
Slovak	(Ikar)	
		

Editor:		Courtney	Young		 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	Finished	books

• “A	witty,	educational	examination	of	‘unusual	approaches	to	common	tasks’	…	generously	laced	
with	dry	humor	…	Munroe’s	comic	stick-figure	art	is	an	added	bonus.	…		Apart	from	generating	
laughter,	the	book	also	manages	to	achieve	his	serious	objective:	to	get	his	audience	thinking.”	–	
Publishers	Weekly	(starred)	

• “An	enjoyable	treat	for	fans	of	logic	puzzles,	brain	hacking,	kaizen,	mad	science,	and	other	forms	
of	mental	stimulation.”	–	Kirkus	

• “Munroe	creates	another	fun	series	of	questions	and	answers	 that	explore	forces,	properties,	
and	 natural	 phenomena	 through	 pop-culture	 scenarios…With	 illustrated	 formulas	 that	
humorously	explain	the	science	behind	Munroe’s	conjectures,	this	book	is	sure	to	entertain	and	
educate	thinkers	from	high	school	on	up.”	–	Library	Journal	
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STRANGE	PLANET	
Nathan	Pyle	

	
		

I	feel	more	attractive.	
Honestly,	you	are.	

It’s	the	star	damage.	
I	CRAVE	STAR	DAMAGE.	

	

Morrow	Gift	-	November	19,	2019	
			

comics,	humor,	aliens,	absurd,	sci	fi	

The	graphic	novel	based	on	the	Instagram	sensation	with	more	
than	3.8	million	followers!	•	A	six-figure	deal	with	William	

Morrow	for	NA	rights	•	UK	rights	sold	at	auction	•	9	foreign	deals	
•	Strong	pre-orders	and	1st	printing	

	
	
	

Straight	from	the	mind	of	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	Nathan	W.	Pyle	comes	an	adorable	
and	 profound	 universe	 in	 pink,	 blue,	 green,	 and	 purple.	 Based	 on	 the	 phenomenally	 popular	
Instagram	of	the	same	name,	Strange	Planet	covers	a	full	life	cycle	of	a	planet’s	inhabitants	from	
the	alien	perspective,	including	milestones	such	as:	
	
The	 Emergence	Day	 •	Being	Gains	 a	 Sibling	 •	 The	Being	 Family	Attains	 a	Beast	 •	 The	 Formal	
Education	of	a	Being	•	Celebration	of	Special	Days	•	Being	Begins	a	Vocation	•	The	Beings	at	
Home	•	Health	Status	of	a	Being	•	The	Hobbies	of	a	Being	•	The	Extended	Family	of	the	Being	•	
The	Being	Reflects	on	Life	While	Watching	the	Planet	Rotate	
		
	

With	dozens	of	never-before-seen	illustrations	in	addition	to	some	old	favorites,	this	book	offers	
a	sweet	and	hilarious	look	at	a	distant	world	not	all	that	unlike	our	own.		
	

Nathan	W.	Pyle	is	the	New	York	Times	bestselling	author	of	NYC	Basic	Tips	and	Etiquette	and	99	Stories	I	
Could	Tell.	He	is	a	former	staff	writer	and	illustrator	for	BuzzFeed.	He	is	based	in	NYC	but	travels	the	country	
speaking	about	creativity	and	storytelling.	
	

	
	
	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Headline),	Brazil	(Planeta),	France	(Kero),	Italy	(Maggazzini	Salani),	The	
Netherlands	(BBNC),	Russia	(Eksmo),	World	Spanish	(Duomo),	German	(Riva	Verlag),	China	
(Shanghai	Insight)	
		
	

Editor:		Emma	Brodie	 	 Agent:	Seth	Fishman	 	 Material:	Final	pages
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SIMPLY	LIVING	WELL:	
A	Guide	to	Creating	a	Natural,		

Low-Waste	Home	

Julia	Watkins	

	
		

Recipes,	DIY	projects,	and	inspiration	for	a	
beautiful	and	low-waste	life,	from	the	creator	of	

@simply.living.well	on	Instagram	
		

Houghton	Mifflin	Harcourt	–	April	7,	2020	
			

healthy	living,	recipes,	lifestyle,	DIY,	sustainability	

NA	rights	sold	at	auction	•	UK/BC,	Dutch,	German	and	Russian	
rights	sold	on	proposal	•	@simply.living.well's	Instagram	following	

continues	to	grow	by	leaps	and	bounds	
		

	In	this	timely	and	motivational	guide,	author	Julia	Watkins	shares	rituals,	recipes,	and	projects	
for	living	simply	and	sustainably	at	home.	For	every	area	of	your	household—kitchen,	cleaning,	
wellness,	bath,	and	garden—Julia	shows	you	how	to	eliminate	wasteful	packaging,	harmful	
ingredients,	and	disposable	items.	Practical	checklists	outline	easy	swaps	(instead	of	disposable	
sponges,	opt	for	biodegradable	sponges	or	Swedish	dishcloths;	choose	a	bamboo	toothbrush	
over	a	plastic	one)	and	sustainable	upgrades	for	common	household	tools	and	products.	
Projects	include	scrap	apple	cider	vinegar,	wool	dryer	balls,	kitchen	bowl	covers	and	cloth	
produce	bags,	non-toxic	dryer	sheets,	all-purpose	citrus	cleaner,	herbal	tinctures	and	balms,	
and	more,	plus	recipes	for	package-free	essentials	like	homemade	nut	milk,	hummus,	ketchup,	
salad	dressings,	and	veggie	stock.	
	

Julia	Watkins	is	a	mother	and	maker	who	creates	and	writes	from	her	home	in	Chicago.	A	lifelong	lover	of	
the	 natural	 world,	 Julia	 has	 a	 graduate	 degree	 in	 conservation	 science	 and	 policy.	 She's	 worked	 in	
environmental	 and	 natural	 resource	 management	 for	 most	 of	 her	 life,	 and	 co-founded	 Lookfar	
Conservation,	a	nonprofit	that	supports	conservation	and	restoration	projects	in	Africa	and	Latin	America.	
Julia	also	hosts	the	popular	Instagram	account	@simply.living.well,	where	she	shares	about	living	simply	
and	sustainably	at	home	and	with	children.	
	

	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Hardie	Grant),	Germany	(Mosaik	Verlag),	The	Netherlands	(Fontaine),	
Russia	(Atticus-Azbooka)	
		

Editor:		Stephanie	Fletcher	 Agent:	Julia	Eagleton	 Material:	Awaiting	1st	pass	pages
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UNCANNY	VALLEY:	
A	Memoir	

Anna	Wiener	

	
		

The	prescient,	page-turning	account	of	a	journey	
in	Silicon	Valley:	a	defining	memoir	of	our	digital	

age	by	a	dazzling	debut	author	
	

MCD	x	FSG	–	January	14,	2020	
			

memoir,	coming	of	age,	Silicon	Valley,	startups	
	
		

	

	
In	 her	mid-twenties,	 at	 the	 height	 of	 tech	 industry	 idealism,	 Anna	Wiener	 left	 a	 job	 in	 book	
publishing	 for	 the	 promise	 of	 the	 new	 digital	 economy.	 She	 moved	 from	 New	 York	 to	 San	
Francisco,	where	she	landed	at	a	big-data	startup	in	the	heart	of	the	Silicon	Valley	bubble:	a	world	
of	 surreal	 extravagance,	 dubious	 success,	 and	 fresh-faced	 entrepreneurs	 hell-bent	 on	
domination,	glory,	and,	of	course,	progress.	Anna	arrived	during	a	massive	cultural	shift,	as	the	
tech	industry	rapidly	transformed	into	a	locus	of	wealth	and	power	rivaling	Wall	Street.	But	a	new	
Silicon	Valley	began	to	emerge:	one	in	far	over	its	head,	one	that	enriched	itself	at	the	expense	
of	the	idyllic	future	it	claimed	to	be	building.		Part	coming-of-age-story,	part	portrait	of	an	already	
bygone	era,	this	is	a	rare	first-person	glimpse	into	high-flying,	reckless	startup	culture	at	a	time	
of	unchecked	ambition,	unregulated	surveillance,	wild	fortune,	and	accelerating	political	power.		
	
		

Anna	Wiener	is	a	contributing	writer	to	The	New	Yorker	online,	where	she	writes	about	Silicon	Valley,	startup	
culture,	and	technology.	Her	work	has	appeared	in	The	Atlantic,	New	York	magazine,	The	New	Republic,	and	
n+1,	as	well	as	in	Best	American	Nonrequired	Reading	2017.	She	lives	in	San	Francisco.	
	

	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Fourth	Estate),	Brazil	(Companhia	das	Letras),	China	(China	Renmin	
University	Press),	Czech	Republic	(Dobrovsky),	Germany	(Droemer),	Italy	(Adelphi),	Russia	
(Eksmo)	
	
	Editor:		Emily	Bell	 	 Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	 	 Material:	ARCs

• "A	rare	mix	of	acute,	funny,	up-to-the-minute	social	observation,	dead-serious	contemplation	of	
the	tech	industry’s	annexation	of	our	lives,	and	a	sincere	first-person	search	for	meaningful	work	
and	connection.	How	does	an	unworn	pair	of	plain	sneakers	'become	a	monument	to	the	end	of	
sensuousness?	Read	on."	–	William	Finnegan,	author	of	Barbarian	Days	

• "I've	never	read	anything	like	Uncanny	Valley,	which	is	both	a	searching	bird's-eye	study	of	an	
industry	and	a	generation	as	well	as	an	intimate,	microscopic	portrait	of	ambition	and	hope	and	
dread.	Anna	Wiener	writes	about	the	promise	and	the	decay	of	Silicon	Valley	with	the	impossibly	
pleasurable	 combination	 of	 a	 precise,	 razored	 intellect	 and	 a	 soft,	 incandescent	 heart.	 Her	
memoir	is	diagnostic	and	exhilarating,	a	definitive	document	of	a	world	in	transition:	I	won't	be	
alone	in	returning	to	it	for	clarity	and	consolation	for	many	years	to	come."–	Jia	Tolentino,	New	
York	Times-bestelling	author	of	Trick	Mirror		

• "Joan	Didion	at	a	start-up."	–	Rebecca	Solnit,	bestselling	author	of	Men	Explain	Things	To	Me	
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AGAINST	WHITE	FEMINISM:	
Notes	on	Disruption	
Rafia	Zakaria	

	

		

A	blistering	critique	of	contemporary	mainstream	
feminism	and	a	blueprint	for	a	radically	inclusive	

new	movement	by	a	human	rights	lawyer.	
	

Norton	–	2021	
			

feminism,	theory,	civil	rights,	race	
	
		

NA	rights	sold	to	Norton	in	a	pre-empt	•	UK	rights	sold	to	Hamish	
Hamilton	at	auction	

	
White	feminism,	as	Rafia	Zakaria	defines	it,	is	feminism	that	imagines	itself	as	wholly	separate	
from	issues	of	class,	race,	and	ability.	It	pervades	feminist	activism	and	global	aid	outreach,	
dominates	conversation,	and	works,	consciously	or	not,	to	compound	injustices	against	less	
privileged	women.		
	
AGAINST	WHITE	FEMINISM	is	an	invitation	to	expand	the	feminist	imagination,	which	has—
throughout	prolonged	and	failing	efforts	to	build	an	effective	universalist	feminism—largely	
defaulted	to	addressing	the	concerns	of	white,	middle-	and	upper-class	women	to	the	
detriment	and	exclusion	of	women	of	color,	poor	women,	queer	women,	and	other	women	
living	at	the	intersections	of	marginalized	identities.		
	
Building	on	the	intersectional	feminist	standard	set	by	Kimberlé	Crenshaw,	Adrienne	Rich,	and	
Audre	Lorde—and	drawing	on	Zakaria’s	own	experiences	as	a	Muslim	Pakistani	woman	in	
America,	as	well	as	an	attorney	working	on	behalf	of	immigrant	women	and	former	board	
member	of	Amnesty	International—AGAINST	WHITE	FEMINISM	champions	a	radically	inclusive,	
transnational	approach	to	the	fight	for	women’s	rights.	The	fate	of	the	movement,	Zakaria	
argues,	depends	on	it.	
	
Rafia	Zakaria	is	an	attorney,	political	philosopher,	human	rights	activist,	and	author	of	two	books:	The	
Upstairs	Wife:	An	Intimate	History	of	Pakistan	(Beacon	Press,	2015)—selected	as	one	of	the	Most	
Important	Nonfiction	Books	of	the	Year	by	Newsweek—and	Veil,	published	by	Bloomsbury	Academic	in	
2017	as	part	of	their	Object	Lessons	series.	Her	writing	on	global	feminist	and	immigrant	issues	has	
appeared	in	The	Baffler	and	DAWN	(Pakistan’s	largest	English-language	daily),	where	she	writes	regular	
columns,	as	well	as	in	the	New	York	Times,	Guardian,	The	New	Republic,	The	Nation,	CNN	Opinion,	and	
more.	Zakaria	is	currently	a	Research	Scholar	at	the	Colin	Powell	Center	for	Civic	Leadership	at	City	College	
New	York.	Born	and	raised	in	Karachi,	she	now	lives	in	Indiana.		
	

	
Rights	sold:	UK	&	BC	(Hamish	Hamilton)	
	
	Editor:		Alane	Mason	 	 Agent:	Sarah	Bolling	 	 Material:	Proposal
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Fiction Fiction Fiction

	
	

Ballantine	-	May	28,	2019	
Agent:	David	Gernert	

			

From	NYT	bestselling	author	Karen	
Cleveland	comes	a	new	thriller	about	an	FBI	

agent	fighting	to	clear	her	son’s	name	
		

Seven-figure	pre-empt	in	US	•	Film	rights	
sold	to	Universal	•	31	foreign	deals	•	Top	10	
Bestseller	in	UK,	Spain,	Germany,	France	

	

	
	

Ecco	–	May	7,	2019	
Agent:	Sarah	Burnes	

		

A	warm-hearted	epic	novel	that	lays	bare	
the	costs	of	migration	and	the	iron	fist	of	
the	patriarchy	–	but	also	of	the	love	and	
devotion	that	can	sustain	a	family	through	

its	generations	
		

Sold	in	a	major	deal	at	US	auction	•	Harper	
Lead	Read	Pick,	Summer	2019	•		

10	foreign	deals	

	
	

Simon	&	Schuster	–	February	6,	2018	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

		

A	singularly	inventive	and	unforgettable	
debut	novel	about	love,	luck,	and	the	

inextricability	of	life	and	art	
	

2017	Whiting	Award	winner	•	Starred	
reviews	in	Publishers	Weekly,	Kirkus,	

Booklist	•	One	of	Vulture’s	“100	Best	Books	
of	the	21st	Century”	•	Major	NYT	author	

profile	•	19	foreign	deals	
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Fiction Fiction	 Fiction

	
	

Little,	Brown	–	September	7,	2011	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

			

Star	shortstop	Henry	Skrimshander	seems	
destined	for	the	big	leagues,	but	when	a	
routine	throw	goes	disastrously	off	course,	

the	fates	of	five	people	are	upended.		
	

INTERNATIONAL	BESTSELLER	
More	than	500,000	copies	sold	•	Amazon’s	
#1	Pick	of	2011	•	Chosen	for	30	“Best	Of”	
lists	•	TV	rights	under	development	with	

Sundance	TV	and	Todd	Field	(In	the	
Bedroom)	producing	•	20	foreign	deals	

	
	

Orbit	–	September	26,	2017	
Agent:	Seth	Fishman	

		

An	ambitious	young	woman	has	just	one	
chance	to	secure	her	future	and	reclaim	her	
family's	priceless	lost	artifacts	in	this	stand-

alone	novel	set	in	the	world	of		
the	Imperial	Radch	trilogy		

	

Part	of	the	NYT	bestselling	Imperial	Radch	
trilogy	universe	•	Hugo	Award	for	Best	

Novel	2018	nominee	•	Locus	Award	for	Best	
Science	Fiction	Novel	2018	nominee	•	
Leckie	translated	into	24	languages	

	
	

FSG	–	September	19,	2017	
Agent:	Sarah	Burnes	

			

A	powerfully	affecting	story	spanning	the	
twentieth	century	of	a	widow	and	her	

daughter	and	the	nuns	who	serve	their	Irish-
American	community	in	Brooklyn		

	

National	Book	Critics	Circle	Award	in	Fiction	
finalist	•	NYT	Book	Review’s	100	Notable	

Books	of	2017	•	Kirkus	Reviews’	Best	Fiction	
of	2017	•	Library	Journal’s	Top	10	Novels	of	

2017	•	WSJ’s	Top	Novels	of	2017
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Fiction 	Fiction	 	Fiction

								 	
	

Atria/Emily	Bestler	Books	–	
September	4,	2018	
Agent:	Stephanie	Cabot	

			

A	riveting	and	suspenseful	thriller	about	the	
mysterious	disappearance	of	a	boy	and	his	

stunning	return	ten	years	later	
		

“Brutal,	devastating,	and	utterly	riveting.”	–	
Kirkus	(starred)	•	“Atmospheric…	arresting.”	

–	Publishers	Weekly	•	Booklist	starred	
review	•			1st	novel	sold	in	20	languages

	
	

Park	Row	Books	–	June	12,	2018	
Agent:	Stephanie	Cabot	

			

A	woman	inherits	a	beloved	bookstore	and	
sets	forth	on	a	journey	of	self-discovery	in	

this	poignant	debut	about	family,	
forgiveness	and	a	love	of	reading	

		

Best	Books	of	Summer	2018	Selection	by	
Philadelphia	Inquirer	and	Library	Journal		

•	9	foreign	deals	

	
		

Del	Rey	–	May	1,	2018	
		

Agent:	Seth	Fishman	
			

Pacific	Rim	meets	The	Martian	in	the	
explosive	follow-up	to	Sleeping	Giants	and	
Waking	Gods,	Book	3	of	The	Themis	Files		

	

NA	series	rights	sold	in	a	strong	six-figure	
deal	•	More	than	100,000	copies	sold	of	
The	Themis	Files	series	•	20	foreign	

publishers	for	the	series	
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Fiction 	Fiction	 Nonfiction

	
	

Viking	–	April	9,	2019	
Agent:	David	Gernert	

			

A	stand-alone	prequel	to	the	beloved	Emily,	
Alone,	a	member	of	the	greatest	generation	
looks	back	on	the	loves	and	losses	of	his	
past	in	this	poignant	and	thoughtful	novel	

from	a	modern	master	storyteller	
		

“O’Nan’s	best	novel	yet”	–	NYT	Book	Review	
•	“[An]	unsparingly	candid	novel	about	the	
emotional	and	physical	travails	of	old	age”	–	

Publishers	Weekly	starred	review	

	
	

Crown	-	May	7,	2019	
Agent:	David	Gernert	

			

Kate	Moore	is	back	in	a	pulse-pounding	
thriller	to	discover	that	a	massive	terror	
attack	across	Paris	is	not	what	it	seems—

and	that	it	involves	her	family	
		

Author	of	three	bestselling	thrillers	•	
“The	most	clever	plot	twist	of	the	year”	–	

Washington	Post	•	“Skillfully	engineered	for	
maximum	enjoyment”	–	The	Wall	Street	
Journal	•	“Pavone’s	finest	novel	to	date”	–	

Harlan	Coben,	NYT	bestselling	author	

	
	

Public	Affairs	–	May	2,	2017	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

			

Garry	Kasparov's	1997	chess	match	against	
IBM	supercomputer	Deep	Blue	marked	the	
dawn	of	a	new	era	in	artificial	intelligence;	

here,	he	reveals	his	side	of	the	story	
	

NA	rights	sold	in	a	six-figure	deal	•	UK	
Sunday	Times	bestseller	•	"Intelligent,	

absorbing...Thoughtful	reading	for	anyone	
interested	in	human	and	machine	cognition	
and	a	must	for	chess	fans."	–	Kirkus	starred	

review	•	13	foreign	deals
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Nonfiction Nonfiction	 Nonfiction

	
	

Portfolio	–	June	4,	2019	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

			

What	are	venture	capitalists	saying	about	
your	startup	behind	closed	doors?	And	what	
can	you	do	to	influence	that	conversation?	

		

NA	rights	sold	in	a	major	deal	at	auction	•	
Wall	Street	Journal	bestseller	•	foreign	deals	

in	UK,	China,	Japan,	and	Poland	
	

	
	

Random	House	–	June	19,	2018	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

			

An	unprecedented	look	into	the	personal	and	
creative	life	of	the	visionary	auteur	David	
Lynch,	through	his	own	words	and	those	of	
his	closest	colleagues,	friends,	and	family	

		

NA	rights	sold	in	a	major	deal	•	UK	&	BC	
rights	pre-empted	for	six	figures	•	NYT	

bestseller	•	An	Amazon	Best	Book	of	June	
2018	•	20	foreign	deals	

	
	

Random	House	–	June	11,	2019	
Agent:	Sarah	Burnes	

			

A	riveting,	urgent	account	of	the	explorers	
and	scientists	racing	to	understand	the	
rapidly	melting	ice	sheet	in	Greenland,	a	
dramatic	harbinger	of	climate	change	

		

“A	captivating,	essential	book.”		–	Kirkus	
starred	review	•	“Deeply	grossing	and	

enlightening”	–	Booklist	starred	review	•	“A	
masterpiece	of	reportage	and	storytelling”	–	

Michael	Paterniti
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MORE	OPPORTUNITIES	
		

Nonfiction	 Non/Fiction	 Non/Fiction

	
	

Currency	–	September	16,	2014	
Agent:	Chris	Parris-Lamb	

			

Legendary	entrepreneur	and	investor	Peter	
Thiel	shows	how	we	can	find	singular	ways	to	
explore	still	uncharted	frontiers	and	create	

new	inventions	
	

#1	NYT	bestseller!	
Sold	to	Crown	Business	for	seven	figures	in	a	
heated	auction	•	Huge	bestseller	in	China	•	

Sales	in	35	foreign	territories

	
	

Riverhead	-	September	18,	2018	
Agent:	Seth	Fishman	

			

The	only	book	you	need	if	you’re		
going	back	in	time	

		

“Such	a	cool	book.		It’s	essential	reading	for	
anyone	who	needs	to	duplicate	an	industrial	
civilization	quickly.”	–	Randall	Munroe,	xkcd	

•	“Fun,	thoughtful,	and	thoroughly	
accessible”	–	Publishers	Weekly	starred	

review	•	NPR	Best	Book	of	2018	

	
	

Riverhead	–	May	9,	2017	
Agent:	Seth	Fishman	

			

Prepare	to	learn	everything	we	still	don’t	
know	about	our	strange	and	mysterious	
universe	from	PhD	Comics	creator	Jorge	
Cham	and	physicist	Daniel	Whiteson	

		

“This	fun	guide	is	just	the	ticket	for	science	
fans	of	any	age.”		–	Publishers	Weekly	
starred	review	•	24	foreign	deals
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OUR	INTERNATIONAL	CO-AGENTS	
	
For	queries	concerning	John	Grisham	in	all	territories,	
please	contact	Ms.	Rebecca	Gardner	
(rgardner@thegernertco.com)	
	
Albanian,	Bulgarian,	Romanian,	Serbian,	Macedonian,	
Bosnian	
Ms.	Anna	Droumeva	–	Andrew	Nurnberg	Associates	Sofia	
anna@anas-bg.com	
	
Chinese,	Complex	and	Simplified	
Ms.	Yu-Shiuan	Chen	–	Bardon-Chinese	Media	Agency	
yushiuan@bardonchinese.com	
	
Czech,	Slovak,	Slovene	
Ms.	Petra	Tobiskova	–	Andrew	Nurnberg	Associates	
Prague	
tobiskova@nurnberg.cz	
	
Dutch,	Flemish	
Ms.	Marianne	Schönbach	–	Marianne	Schönbach	Literary	
Agency	
m.schonbach@schonbach.nl	
	
Estonian,	Latvian,	Lithuanian,	Ukrainian	
Ms.	Tatjana	Zoldnere	–	Andrew	Nurnberg	Associates	Baltic	
zoldnere@ana.apollo.lv	

French	
Ms.	Eliane	Benisti	–	Agence	Eliane	Benisti	
eliane@elianebenisti.com	
	
German	
Mr.	Christian	Dittus	&	Ms.	Antonia	Fritz	–	Paul	&	Peter	
Fritz	AG	
cdittus@fritzagency.com,	afritz@fritzagency.com	
	
Greek	
Mr.	William	Roberts	–	The	Gernert	Company	
wroberts@thegernertco.com	
	
Hebrew	
Ms.	Efrat	Lev	–	The	Deborah	Harris	Agency	
efrat@thedeborahharrisagency.com	
	
Hungarian,	Croatian	
Ms.	Judit	Hermann	–	Andrew	Nurnberg	Associates	
Budapest	
j.hermann@nurnberg.hu	
	
Indonesian	
Mr.	Santo	Manurung	–	Maxima	Creative	
santo.maxima@gmail.com	
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Italian	
Ms.	Erica	Berla	–	Berla	&	Griffini	Rights	Agency	
berla@bgagency.it	
	
Japanese	
Mr.	Ken	Mori	–	Tuttle-Mori	Agency,	Inc.	
ken@tuttlemori.com	
	
Korean	
Ms.	Jackie	Yang	–	Eric	Yang	Agency	
jackieyang@eyagency.com	
	
Polish	
Mr.	Lukasz	Wrobel	–	Graal	Ltd	
lukasz@graal.com.pl	
	
Portuguese	
Ms.	Tassy	Barham	–	Tassy	Barham	Associates	
tassy@tassybarham.com	
	
Russian	
Ms.	Ludmila	Sushkova	–	Andrew	Nurnberg	Associates	
Moscow	
sushkova@awax.ru	
	

Spanish	
Ms.	Teresa	Vilarrubla	–	The	Foreign	Office	
teresa@theforeignoffice.net	
	
Swedish,	Finnish,	Danish,	Norwegian,	Icelandic	
Ms.	Trine	Licht	–	Licht	&	Burr	Literary	Agency	
tl@licht-burr.dk	
	
Thai	
Ms.	Jackie	Yang	–	Eric	Yang	Agency	
jackieyang@eyagency.com	
	
Turkish	
Mr.	Atilla	Turgut	–	Akcali	Copyright	Agency	
atilla@akcalicopyright.com	
	
For	all	other	markets,	contact	Rebecca	Gardner	
(rgardner@thegernertco.com)	or	Will	Roberts	
(wroberts@thegernertco.com)		
	

	
		


